
Posted May 14, 2020 

 
 

SANDOVAL COUNTY BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS 

NOTICE OF CHANGE OF TIME OF REGULAR MEETING 
From 4 pm to 5 pm on Thursday, May 21, 2020 

    
 

The Sandoval County Board of Commissioners hereby gives notice that due to 
changes in County operations under the COVID-19 Emergency, the Commission 
will be changing the meeting time of its next regularly scheduled meeting from 4 pm 
on Thursday, May 21, 2020 to 5 pm on Thursday, May 21, 2020, in the 3rd Floor 
County Commission Chambers Room, County Administration Building, 1500 Idalia 
Road, Bernalillo, NM.   

As previously noticed, due to the COVID-19 Emergency, all meetings of the 
Sandoval County Commission are closed to the public.  The public may view the 
meeting live at the time of the meeting or at a later time through a recording 
at https://www.sandovalcountynm.gov/commission/sandoval-county-meeting-
videos/. Public comment may be given through email 
at http://www.sandovalcountynm.gov/commission/public-comment/. Any public 
comments received will be posted on the County website and will be emailed to all 
County Commissioners.  

The Agenda may be found at 

 https://www.sandovalcountynm.gov/commission/sccmeetings/.  

NOTICE TO PERSONS WITH DISABILITIES:  
This meeting is closed to the public. If you have any questions or need 
accommodations to access the internet please contact the County Manager's office 
at (505) 867-7500 as soon as possible. 
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